Twin Lake Property Owners Association
PO Box 807
Lewiston MI 49786

July 15, 2022
Dear Supervisor Runyan,

The Board of Directors of the Twin Lakes Property Owners Association (TLPOA)
has been actively following the Albert Township handling of complaints related to
the Barger Creek tower recently erected along the southwest shoreline of West
Twin Lake. Our TLPOA Board applauds the Township efforts thus far in the
enforcement of the Township Greenbelt Ordinance which has long been a priority
for the TLPOA and which we believe this particular tower violates.

While our Board certainly is not against technological progress in the Lewiston
area, we do feel strongly that any infrastructure planned for construction around
East and West Twin Lakes should meet all Township permit and Zzoning
requirements and be in compliance with the Township Greenbelt Ordinance.

We encourage continued Township enforcement in this particular and any future
situations.

Best regards,

Tomt Lopppeal

Tom Conquest _
President, TLPOA Board of Directors



